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1st July 2005 
 
 

 
Compliance Statement for WEEE and RoHS Directives. 

 
To whom it may concern. 
 
From Ian Raine – Technical Manager (Plastics) 
 
 
 
This statement serves to confirm that all components PRP will manufacture from this 
point forward will comply with the requirements of the current versions of the WEEE 
and RoHS Directives. 
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